Senator Nash,

This is a letter from I, Katie Sites, personally, and on behalf of the Baker County CattleWomen, as the
newly elected President, in full support of proposing the T-Bone steak for Oregon’s State Steak. Having a
State Steak further attests our support towards the Cattle Industry in Oregon and as a whole. Just as the T-
Bone steak is rich in flavor, Oregon’s history and current economy is rich in Cattle and Ranching which
makes it the perfect fit as the State Steak. Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Best Regards,
Katie Sites
Baker County CattleWomen President



